COPY.
Tloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3,

15th February, 1950.

Dear Mr. van der Weel,

hoverting to your letter of the 5th lecembey
and my scknowledgment of the 9th regerding the motorships
"TANKHAVEN I", TAWKHAVEN II® end "TANKHAVEN IZI", I shall
be glad to learn whether there have been any developments,

“1th kindest regerds
Yours sinowroiy,

Pe He van der Weel, Leq,,
ROTTERDAM,
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